From: <u>Case, Colleen R</u>

Subject: Welcome New (and Returning) Employees

Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 12:58:29 PM

Importance: High

## \*The following is from Dr. Katie Huggett and the Teaching Academy\*

Dear OME,

We are pleased to share that the Teaching Academy has hired a new employee in the role of Administrative Support Coordinator. **Eileen MacIntosh** will start on March 14 (Match Week!!). Eileen currently works at Burlington High School. Prior to relocating to Vermont in 2020, she worked at Fairleigh Dickinson University.

Also, **Amanda Broder** is returning to the Teaching Academy as the new Conference/Member Events Coordinator. Amanda currently works in the UVM Department of Communications and will start at OME on March 28.

We look forward to welcoming Eileen and Amanda and working with them on upcoming Teaching Academy events.

With appreciation, Katie

Kathryn N. Huggett, Ph.D.
Director, The Teaching Academy
Robert Larner, M.D. '42 Professor of Medical Education
Assistant Dean for Medical Education
The Robert Larner, M.D. College of Medicine
The University of Vermont

Phone: (802) 656-0718 Pronouns: She/Her

Primary email: kathryn.huggett@med.uvm.edu

Colleen R. Case

Executive Assistant to the Senior Assoc. Dean for Medical Education Safety and Logistical Officer for OMSE she/her (why?)



## **Office of Medical Education**

Courtyard at Given N-105 89 Beaumont Avenue Burlington, VT 05405-0068 colleen.case@med.uvm.edu (802) 656-0724

This e-mail message is intended solely for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, proprietary and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.